St. Ignatius Loyola Roman Catholic Church

2300 Burnhamthorpe Road West, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 3T6 • Phone: 905-820-1444 • Fax: 905-820-6879 Email: stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org • https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH STAFF

Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor thanley@archtoronto.org

Fr. John Sutka, Associate Pastor jsutka@archtoronto.org

Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate cborcsok@archtoronto.org

Carol Dewar, Parish Secretary stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Joan Cabri, Accountant loyolabookkeeper@archtoronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST

Saturday 5 p.m.

Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST

Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m. First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession) Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY

Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister

We provide a supportive community for students at UTM to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith. For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM

Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and participate in a preparation program. Contact the parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE

Couples planning to be married should contact the parish one year in advance. They must also take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS

All Saints 905-828-6348 St. Clare 905-820-2227 St. Mark 905-820-9477

Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday 9:30 a.m. - Noon

NEW PARISHIONERS

Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish website: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH MINISTRIES

Altar Flowers
Altar Guild
Altar Guild
Altar Guild, Linens
Altar Guild, Linens
Altar Servers
Altar Servers
Baptismal Preparation
Baptismal Preparation
Bible Study
Children's Liturgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday)
Franka Lowe
Marise Mascarenhas

(12 Noon Sunday) Catholic Women's League

Cleaning Coffee Sunday Collection Counters EDGE Youth Ministry

FORGED Young Adult Ministry

Funeral Altar Servers

Gardening Hospitality Knights of Columbus Ministers of the Eucharist

Ministers of the Word Music Ministry 5:00 p.n

5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 12:00 Noon

Pastoral Care of the Sick Property & Finance RCIC – Confirmation RCIC – First Communion Refugee Committee

Rite of Christian Initiation

of Adults (RCIA) Rosary Apostolate ShareLife Social Outreach St. Jude's Cupboard (Religious Articles)

St. Vincent de Paul Society

Ushers

Volunteer Screening

Amita Mathias
Anne-Marie Dayal
Caroline Borcsok
Claudina Mannick
Kathy Kastelic
Fr. John Sutka
Fr. John Sutka
John Crump
Emma Chow
Caroline Borcsok

Mike Genua (Grand Knight)

Audrey D'Souza Carol Dewar

Cantor & Accompanist

Claudia Ferro Mark Linsao Mark Linsao Anita Gonsalves Fr. Tim Hanley Anne Marie Sisti Lynn Alp

Michelle Kolozetti Franka Lowe

Judy Camilleri Fr. Tim Hanley Ana Buzdon Sonja Marsic

Steven Chin-Cheong Don Schreader Carol Dewar

From the Desk of Fr. Tim

Update Re: WorshipSafe Protocols and Restrictions

From the Archdiocese...In light of numerous inquiries, we would like to provide an update on current WorshipSafe practices based on the announcement by the Province of Ontario on Friday, October 22:

- Vaccination of clergy, staff and volunteers <u>does</u> <u>not</u> permit parishes to expand their capacity. To significantly expand capacity would require full vaccination of all attendees at parishes and, at this time, the Archdiocese of Toronto does not require vaccination for those attending spiritual services.
- At this time, we invite all those parishes who were offering seating in every third row to shift to every second row.

While we will maintain social distancing in each pew, we will be expanding our capacity by the permitted change in seating to every 2nd row beginning this weekend November 6/7. This new seating for us is consistent with what most parishes in Mississauga have been doing over the last number of months without incident. Thank you to our hospitality team for their continued ministry, and to all of you for your patience in waiting to be seated for each weekend mass!

Parish Secretary Carol Dewar is retiring!

On behalf of our parish community, I wish to thank Carol for her seven years of service as parish secretary/receptionist. She has been an invaluable member of our parish team and will be greatly missed by parish staff and parishioners alike. Carol will be with us until mid-January, and after her retirement will remain as a parishioner and as our capable co-ordinator of the Ministers of the Word. Blessings and best wishes on your retirement Carol!

We are looking for a new full-time parish secretary/receptionist to provide a welcoming environment for those who visit or contact our parish community, as well as being responsible for all administrative and confidential functions relating to the parish office. The job posting is found here: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org/siteassets/media/files/forms_pdf/loyola-sec-receptionist-21-

2.pdf...and the deadline for application is Monday November 22.

Eternal Rest Grant unto Them O Lord...

At each weekend mass throughout the month of November the Church's tradition of praying for our deceased relatives and friends will be observed at St. Ignatius Loyola Parish by the offering of all Saturday evening and Sunday Masses for our beloved relatives and friends.

Once again, this year you are asked to record the names of those you wish us to remember at Mass in November on the envelopes provided for that purpose (available at the doors of the church) and to place your envelope in the basket near the altar where this Basket of Remembrance will remain throughout November. If you are not currently attending mass, please send the names of your loved ones to the parish office and our staff will ensure that these names are also placed in the Basket of Remembrance. Please note that no offering is required - we are much more interested in recording the names of those you wish remembered at mass! However, any donations are received they will be used to support our Pakistani Christian Refugee family who are arriving in Canada soon.

Refugee Committee Volunteers Needed...please leave your name and contact info in the parish office.

2022 Offertory Envelopes/Pre-Authorized Giving

Thank you for your continued support of our parish during these challenging times, especially through your use of offertory envelopes and/or Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG). Offertory envelopes for 2022 are now available in the parish hall and have been pre-assigned and sorted alphabetically by last name. Please observe social distancing in picking up your envelopes before or after mass. Thank you for picking up your offertory envelopes as soon as possible!

If you are not currently registered in the parish and wish to use Offertory envelopes, please fill out the parish registration form on the table in the foyer and return it to the parish office and we will notify you when your new 2022 offertory envelopes are ready for pick up.

I thank those who are currently using the option of Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) here at the parish and remind them to pick up a set of 2022 envelopes for the special collection envelopes are not part of PAG. To register for PAG please complete the forms located in each foyer of the church or the electronic version found here Microsoft Word - PAGBROCHURE.docx (archtoronto.org)

Sunday Missals 2022 are now available for \$5.

Sacrament of Confirmation 2022

This week we circulated registration materials and information regarding the Sacrament of Confirmation 2022 to the Grade 7 students of St. Clare, St. Mark, and All Saints Schools. If you have a Grade 7 student in your family who did not receive this package (perhaps attending another school) please visit our parish website home page under the Sacramental Preparation tab for the registration materials as well as information about our afterschool RCIC program (for students not in our parish schools).

Confirmation Registration (for candidate and one parent only) will take place on either Wednesday

December 8 or Thursday December 9 from 6:30 p.m.
to 7 p.m. in the church foyer with Registration

Meeting to follow in the church.

Any older youth or adults wishing to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation in May 2022 are asked to contact Fr. John as soon as possible.

ShareLife – Triple Your Donations until November 15, 2021

Thank you to all those who have supported *ShareLife* this year- we have collected \$201,000 towards our parish goal of \$237,000. As a special incentive to meet our goal we thank one of our parishioners who will match any new donations up to \$9,000...these matched donations will in turn be matched by a generous benefactor at the Archdiocesan level...resulting in a tripling of each dollar of new donations... and the reaching our shortfall of \$36,000!

If you have yet to contribute to *ShareLife* or would like to make an additional donation, I invite you to do so before November 15 by placing your *ShareLife* envelope in the collection, or by donating online at www.sharelife.org.

Together, we are living the Gospel by providing for those in need! Your support is greatly appreciated.

The Shepherds' Trust 25th Anniversary/November 13/14 Collection

Founded 25 years ago in 1997, the mission of The Shepherds' Trust is to ensure retired priests are provided with sufficient financial resources to lead a dignified life after many years of ministry. Your generous gift on the weekend of November 13/14 will help our priests maintain a modest, but active and independent lifestyle in their retirement years. For priests who are ill or otherwise infirmed, the trust ensures they have access to nursing home facilities and medical care. Thank you for your support of this important work both this year, and for the past 25 years as we "Care for those who always cared for us".

St. Vincent de Paul Society: Christmas Gift Cards/Annual Collection

Once again, our parish St. Vincent de Paul Society will be providing Christmas gift cards to families-in-need within our community. Awareness of maintaining each person's dignity is always our priority and providing gift cards has allowed families to have more flexibility in what they offer as a Christmas meal, or what gift may be most suitable for their loved ones. Please consider assisting our neighbouring families-inneed this year by purchasing gift cards from Walmart exclusively, or by issuing a cheque payable to: Society of Saint Vincent de Paul noting that it is for a Christmas gift. We also welcome your donations to the Annual Collection which helps with the entire upcoming year to our neighbours-in-need. For 2021 you can now also make both donations on-line through our SSVP link on the parish website under Outreach Ministries or at

https://Canadahelps.org/en/dn/53987. Please provide name and address when donating more than \$20 for purposes of tax receipting. Separate envelopes for both the Christmas Gift Card Collection and Annual Collection will be available before or after each mass on the weekends of Nov 20/21 and Nov 27/28 and a Vincentian volunteer will also be on hand to assist you. Envelopes may also be dropped into the collection basket when the church is open for weekday mass and prayer. God bless you all!



Auto • Home **Business** & Life 416-302-4253

Anthony Mendes, RIB Insurance Broker anthony@ableinsurance.ca

Glen Oaks Funeral Home

by Arbor Memorial

3164 Ninth Line, Miss/Oakville • 905-257-8822 • glenoaks.ca All your final needs in one beautiful location.

C LORETO&OLGA

905.272.3434 TEAMSCAROLA.COM SALES REPRESENTATIVES RF/MAX



Dr. Michael J. Vrbensky **DENTISTRY NEW PATIENTS WELCOME**

2381 Bristol Circle 905-829-4530

Molinaros = Catering

Famous for traditional Italian Cuisine WE CATER TO ALL **OCCASIONS** 3400 Ridgeway Dr. #4 905-275-7305



Chatfield Sales Representative 416-985-2202 eva.chatfield1@gmail.com



David Roberts **Factory Food Outlet** NUTS • CANDY • GIFT BASKETS Wholesale Prices 2351 Upper Middle Rd. E. 905-502-7700

Sam McDadi Real Estate Inc. Helen O'Brecht 416-728-9270 www.mcdadi.com

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses that support your parish



FUNFRAL HOME MISSISSAUGA CHAPEL Experienced staff familiar with all customs and practices 420 Dundas St. E. 905-272-4040



Remember.

know you saw

their ad here.

Let our advertisers

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!



Open 7 Days a Week 3225 Winston Churchill Blvd.

GARDEN CENTRE NURSERY

905-820-9789





THE PERFECT **SPOT** TO ADVERTISE

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422



Italian Food Shop

Head Office 905-896-9000 www.palmapasta.com





Holy Name of Mary College School

Catholic School for Girls (Grades 5 - 12) www.hnmcs.ca 905-891-1890 x103

Andrew Mayhew, CFP mwm@mayhewwealth.com 905-813-0173



MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD "Cycling the Journey of Financial Succession

Hair Design for Women and Men

''Voted Best Hair Salon in Mississauga 8 Years in a Row'

Sherwood Forest Village, 1900 Dundas St. W. 905-822-2690

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses that support your parish



CATHOLIC CEMETERIES
FUNERAL SERVICES www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Assumption Cemetery 905-670-8801 Catholic Cremation Services 905-670-8801 Funeral • Cremation • Burial

CASKET OUTLET

SAVE UP TO 75% over Funeral Homes Canadian Quality Caskets, Urns, Funeral Flowers & Headstones

966 Pantera Dr., Unit 25 **905-282**-**0555** CasketOutlet.ca



for this space

Call 905-624-4422

ZYLOR EDUCATION

TUTORING

MATH, BIO, CHEM, PHY & ENGLISH GRADE 2 - GRADE 12 & UNI

905-997-0997 www.zyloreducation.com hello@zyloreducation.com



Van and truck equipment & accessories from Canada's largest privately owned provider of work vehicle solutions

> 4200 Sladeview Cres. 905-828-5521



Skip the Visit* \$5 prescription renewal Online www.SkriptMD.com



John A. Fontyn Tim Power 905-820-7530